
We take a positive approach to photography 
and social media and want to promote an active 
lifestyle while sharing our pool with as many 
people as possible.
Photography is allowed poolside but not under-water, in the toilets, 
showers or changing areas. Please let our lifeguards know if you 

will be taking photos. 

Please be mindful of others when taking photos, avoiding close-
ups of people who aren’t members of your group.

If you are a professional photographer, permission must be 
sought from our staff.

We do take photos and videos for our own social media; when 
users will be identifiable, we will ask permission, although we do 
use ‘wide’ shots of a full pool at times.

 

Photography and
Social Media


